
 

 

 

 

 

 

It is with deep regret that I have learned that H.E. Mr. Mohammad Hadi Nejad Hosseinian, 

former Secretary General of the Asian Parliamentary Assembly (APA) died yesterday on May 

3, 2021. 

I hereby would like to express my heartfelt condolence to the APA Members, the colleagues as 

well as the grieving family of the late Mr. Nejad Hosseinian. 

Since his appointment as Secretary General of the Asian Parliamentary Assembly ,which was in 

early days of its establishment and during his 10 years in office (2006- 2015),  the late            

Mr. Nejad Hosseinian  made fruitful endeavor in pursuit of advancement of the goals of our 

Organization. 

I hereby would like to extend my sincere appreciation for his valuable contributions and pray to 

Almighty God to shower His grace and mercy on him and rest his soul in peace. 

 


